
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Aquilla Hurd-Ravich, AICP, Community Development Director  

Garet Prior, AICP, Policy Analyst  

DATE:    May 26, 2020  

SUBJECT: 
Metro presentation on Get Moving 2020.  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Receive presentation and provide feedback to Metro representatives.  

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
By summer 2020, Metro Council will decide on whether or not to refer Get Moving 2020, a multi-
billion dollar transportation investment measure to voters on the November 2020 ballot. In April, 
Metro Council recommended $3.5 million for funding a 99W corridor study as a Tier II corridor 
investment. The measure has yet to adjust for revenue, so 99W funding is not final. 
 
Metro staff is coming to present to Council on the proposed package of investments in corridors, 
programs, and oversight structure. For people who are interested, the best way to follow along 
is to sign up for updates on the project website.  
 

ATTACHMENTS: 

  

https://www.oregonmetro.gov/public-projects/get-moving-2020

